From: Eric Olson

To: Punt, Colin

Cc: Victor Villacrez

Subject: Well Disconnection - 5817 Cottage Grove Road
Date: Monday, August 05, 2019 9:12:52 AM

Hi Colin,

~ As we approach our Plan Commission meeting date for the demolition of the houses located at 5781 and 5817
Cottage Grove Road, we wanted to provide an update confirming that the neighbor has already been able to
disconnect from the well on the White House (5817) property and onto another neighbor’s property.

Best regards,

-Eric

Ly .
%’%i Eric Olson, AICP Development Manager
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PLEASE NOTE: This e-mail, together with any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). If you have
received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail and delete the original and all copies.

From: Robin Thompson—

Sent: Monday, July 29, 2019 4:40 PM
To: Victor Villacrez <wvillacrez@hovdeproperties.com>
Subject: Re: Hovde well.

On Mon, Jul 29, 2019 at 11:54 AM Victor Villacrez <wvillacrez@hovdeproperties.com> wrote:

Robin,
Wanted to check in and see if you were able to get completely off the water?
We will be demo’ing the houses late August, early September and wanted to make sure you.were good and

off the Hovde well.
Let me know and thank you,
Vic

=4 | Victor Villacrez senior Project Manager
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